## Dear MHS Seniors '20,



As you step into this next adventure of your life, I wanted to take a moment to wish you well, to wish you the best life has to offer, and to wish you continued blessings. Each step you took as a student at Maumelle High School will carry life-long memories for you. I hope as you look back, you can say this time in your life had a positive impact and you will carry each memory with you wherever you go. It was my pleasure being your principal and helping to guide your high school journey through each grade.

Needless to say, I, along with my staff, am disappointed in how the school year came to an end. I can only imagine how your emotions and thoughts went on a wild ride. We all experienced the same thing. We knew we had to take the necessary steps to keep everyone safe. You were always in our thoughts. This experience will never be forgotten. Hopefully, by going through it, you can take it and let it make you stronger.

In closing, imagine yourself stepping into the world with someone who believes in you. I am certainly that person. You are ready. Life keeps moving forward, and we all have to put each foot in front of the other going up, going down, going on with passion toward each step of life.

You are MHS strong!



Yours truly, Mr. Jeff Senn, Principal